PUBLIC NOTICE

STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT DUE TO COVID-19, MAYOR LOWE AND THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY,
ALABAMA, WILL HOLD THE ANNUAL STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS OVER THE PLATFORM ZOOM, ON THURSDAY,
JANUARY 28, 2021 AT 6:00 P.M., EASTERN TIME.

THE STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS WILL BE LIVESTREAMED THROUGH THE PLATEORM ZOOM, WHICH CAN BE ACCESSED
BY VISITING THE CITY’S WEBSITE AT: https://phenixcityal.us/events AND CLICK ON THE STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS.
THE MEDIA AND PUBLIC ARE ENCOURAGED TO WATCH ONLINE.

MAYOR LOWE AND COUNCIL WILL BE REVIEWING THE CITY’S FINANCIAL STATEMENTS, THE STATUS OF CURRENT CITY
PROJECTS AS WELL AS FUTURE CITY PROJECTS, AND OTHER ISSUES RELEVANT TO THE CITIZENS OF PHENIX CITY.
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CITY CLERK




